
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

The Town of Inuvik Public Works Department is looking for a 

contractor to connect a steel building on top of two shipping 

containers at the Solid Waste Facility.  

 

The works requires:  

• Mostly the connections of nuts bolts and washers (all 

necessary hardware provided) 

• Setting up two garage doors and two-man doors 

• Connecting the steel frame to the shipping container via a 

base plate 

• Engineered Drawings and other directions will be provided 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kecil Joseph                                                         

Email: kjoseph@inuvik.ca  

 

 

 

Deadline to Submit Quote: August 04, 2021 

 

Please contact us if you would be interested. 

 
 

 

 

 


